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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
At Crookhorn College we use ParentMail, a service used by over 6,000 schools, nurseries and 
children’s clubs to communicate to parents. ParentMail will be beneficial to you because you can: 
 

· Use a free mobile app on Android and iOS to pick up school messages instantly. 
· Top up dinner money or pay for Colleges trips/items in just a few taps. 
· Complete forms, give consent/permissions and give feedback on surveys. 
· Keep on top of school meetings and events.  
· Book parents’ evening appointments.  

 
We operate a cashless system for our catering service and your child will be issued with a contactless 
card when they start in September. To credit your child’s account, we use +Pay on Parentmail so it is 
important that you register with ParentMail to make payments.  
 
Please be assured that ParentMail is registered with the Information Commissioner and guarantees 
that all information you provide will be kept private and will not be passed on to any other 
organisation. 
 
Please complete and return the attached form with your email address and mobile number to be 
registered with ParentMail. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Bennett 
Headteacher 

 


